Allen Lloyd

APPENDIX "O"

From:

Allen Lloyd

Sent:

14 March 2017 10:03

To: Cc:

Subject:

Keith Power; Tony Godsall
Traffic calming consultation drawing December 2016

Attachments:

Traffic calming consultation drawing December 2016.pdf

Following our meeting a couple of weeks ago I discussed your points with the Transportation Manager and have concluded that:-

 It would be acceptable to Bridgend County Borough Council to remove the raised plateau adjacent to your house but the pelican crossing would remain there.

Is this acceptable to you?

Regards

Allen